
Minutes Manitou Springs Women’s Club Meeting 

February 7,2022 

 

The meeting began at 6:00 pm with a call to order by President Pam LeGrande. She asked visitors to 

introduce themselves. Maggie Chambers gave the Treasurer’s report. 

Pam LeGrande and Sally Fitzgerald both spoke about the new plans in the works to renovate City Hall. 

They encouraged members to attend the presentations regarding these potential renovations. 

Nancy Fortuin spoke about the ongoing plans for Hiawatha Gardens, and said there would be public 

information meetings in March. 

Rachel Buller reminded everyone about the Different Drummer scholarships that Manitou Real Estate 

gives out every year and asked everyone to let other know who might have a child who is interested in 

applying. 

Annie Schmitt gave a talk on the history of soap and laundry detergent, the program at the MAC and 

spoke on the laundry soap “leaves” she uses and that they hope to have soon for community purchase 

at the MAC. 

Sallie Hall and her crew served a wonderful baked potato and salad bar. The door prizes were the 

African violets on each table so there were 6 lucky ladies who were able to take one home. 

 We then adjourned into the Hagnaur Gallery for delicious chocolate tastings and glasses of prosecco. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:00 pm 

 

 

 

 


